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I	support	a	fair	price	for	feed	in	solar	power.	The	FIT	should	be	between	15	and	
18	cents	and	be	regulated	that	retailers	have	to	offer	this	as	a	minimum.	My	solar	
system	cost	a	large	sum	and	this	tariff	offers	a	reasonable	return	on	my	
investment.	My	local	wholesalers	charges	are	too	high	for	daily	supply	charge.	I	
need	4	to	6	hours	of	sunshine	to	just	to	pay	the	daily	supply	charge!	Going	off	
grid	is	looking	more	viable.	
	
Wayne	Hampton		
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